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October 31, 2013

Chris Hamifton

Project Assessment Office
Environmental Assessment Office
PO Box 89426

Stn Prov Govt

Victoria, BC V8W 9V'1

Dear Mr. Hamilton:

On behalf of Council I would like to offer our support to Seabridge Gold Inc. for the
Kerr-Sulphurets-Mitchell (KSM) Project.

The abundance of natural resources in the Northwest fueled our local economy for
many years and made a substantial contribution to the wealth of the Province. We
are always looking for opportunities to diversify our economy and promote resource
industries in the Northwest. This project would provide the people of the Northwest
with employment opportunities through the development of the mine, its operation,
and indirect jobs through the supply chain. We would like to commend Seabridge
Gold Inc. for its assurance that local and regional suppliers will have an opportunity
to work with them on this exciting project and their work to engage First Nations
and local communities during the environment assessment process.

Sincerely,

Dave Pernarowski
Mayor

cc: R. Brent Murphy, Seabridge Gold Inc.,

3215 EBY STREET, TERRACE, B.C.
CANADA V8G 2X8
250-635-6311
FAX 250-638-4777
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